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From: Carol Wilcox <c.wil@cox.net>

Sent: Wednesday, March 12, 2025 8:19 AM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Subject: Support House Bill 5254 and others

Trump should not be stopping federal funds for medical research. This is preposterous.

Support House bill 5498
Al generated denials lack empathy and compassion. No more!!l it’s a quick easy way to deny health care.

Support
House Bill No. 5499 (HHS)

s abill to rein in Medicaid MCO PBMs Senate Bill No. 117

Thank you,
Carol Wilcox
221 Taylor Rd
Portsmouth, Ro
02871

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone



